
T Jefferson Broadcasting Company 
Office and Studios Hotel Punxsy Punxsutawney, Pa. 

PHONE 947 

September 4, 1953 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R. F. D. #2 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

We are pleased to have received your letter of April 30, 1953 report- 

ing reception of Station WPXY. We have checked your report with the 

official station log and find that it is correct. 

We want to thank you for writing us and to write to us again if you 
should hear WPXY. 

Sincerely yours, 

RADIO STATION WPXY 

C. H. Simpson 
`President 

CHS:bk 


